
 

 
 

11th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Thursday 18th April 2024, we are fortunate to have the opportunity to take all of Year 12 students to 
visit Canterbury Christchurch University to gain an insight to life at a university. 
 
Students will be given a tour of the university facilities, will meet students and find out more about student 
life. 
 
Students will travel by coach, departing The Bromfords School at 8:30am and returning to school at 
approximately 4:00pm.  
 
Students should meet at the Sixth Form Centre to register, dressed in normal school clothing with their 
lanyard. This will be required for the day. It is advisable for students to bring a waterproof jacket with them 
should the weather become damp. 
 
There is no cost to this trip but we do ask that your child brings their own packed lunch and plenty to drink; 
please note that nut products and energy drinks are not permitted. 
 
Consent for one day visits which occur mainly within school time is included within the data collection 
form, which most students completed when they joined the school. Can you please ensure that if any 
changes have occurred to your emergency contact details, doctor’s details or change in medication that you 
inform the school immediately. This information is taken by the activity leader on the day of the trip, so it is 
essential that this is correct.  
 
If you have questions or concerns regarding this trip, please email me directly at 
dagundurob@bromfords.essex.sch.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

B Dagunduro 
Mr B Dagunduro 
KS5 IAG Co-ordinator 
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